Public Meeting Notice

The Oklahoma Department of Transportation will be conducting a public information meeting to
communicate its plans for improvements to US 277 from Elgin to Cyril. Project design plans have
been developed to the point so that impact to abutting properties can be determined. Anyone with
interest in the project is invited to attend.

Time: 6:00 p.m., January 16, 2006
Place: Fletcher High School Cafetorium

108 West Hornaday
Fletcher, Oklahoma 73541

For any questions you may have prior to the meeting, please contact Ms. Ronda Lindsay at
(405) 522-7603 or Mr. Craig Moody at (405) 522-1465.
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